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CENTRALE BANK VAN ARUBA

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Further to the Public Announcement of the Centrale Bank van Aruba (CBA) of March 17, 2020, the CBA
hereby announces that the Decree Concerning Foreign Exchange Transactions 2013/K.2 (General Foreign
Exchange License) has been suspended, effective immediately, for all outgoing capital transactions until

further notice.
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